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I have always been a big fan of
Massachusetts native Theodore Geisel, aka
Dr. Seuss. In fact, we share a March 2nd
birthday. Needing gifts for book-loving
grandsons, Maxwell and Lucas, I perused
a list of Seuss titles ~The Cat In the Hat,
Horton Hears a Who, Green Eggs and Ham
— then I spotted Oh, The Places You'll
Go! I hesitated for a moment and thought,
“Oh, the places you'll go when you visit the
Westwood Library”!

With something for adults, teens,
tweens, toddlers and everyone in-between
our library offers books on every imaginable
subject — hold-in-your-hand, audio, and
e-books. Books at the Nook. Books at the
FOL Sales. Theres also music, recorded

Dear Westwood Community:

October 16-22, 2016 is the 11th annual
celebration of National Friends of Libraries
Week, making it a great time to publicly
thank the Friends of the Westwood
Library who contribute so much of their
time and expertise to significantly enhance
our services. Our Friends group began in
1970. Over the course of the next 54 years,
they’ve donated hundreds of thousands of
dollars to cover the costs of programming,

special collections, and equipment.

This past year the Friends funded
the installation of FM Wireless Hearing
Assistance for the Library’s Community
Room and purchased rocking chairs for
the Library’s front porch! The Friends of
the Library also work with local businesses
to find sponsors for more than 20 Museum
Passes, which provide discounted or free
admission to many local museums and
points of interest.

and live, and movies, current and classic,
and computers with guidance for the
technologically challenged. Need a Notary
Public? We have two on staff. Join the
Book Club, discuss world affairs, attend the
popular Teen Study Nights or bring your
little one to one of many Story Times. Stroll
the gallery featuring works by local artists.
Claim a book, a rocking chair and a respite
on the porch. Road trip? Check out the
Museum Passes to explore museums and
z00s, cruise Boston Harbor, attend a Paw
Sox game or winter skate at Patriot Place.

This past year’s multitude of programs
and events included an evening with a New
York Times best-selling author, mini-golf in
Islington, a Burmese python to cuddle and

Diverse and interesting programs for
children, teens, and adults at both the
Main Library and the Islington Branch
are also made possible through funds
provided by the Friends. One of this past
year’s highlights was a standing-room only
presentation by Vicki Croke, author of
the highly acclaimed Elephant Company.
This program featured a slide show of two
charming elephants (Emily and Ruth)
from the Buttonwood Zoo, as well as plush
elephant door prizes donated by three
local businesses.

Other Friends sponsored programs
include floral centerpiece arranging
with Rick and Suzie Canale of Exotic
Flowers; Harry Potter Book Night;
animal programs with Jungle Cats and
Creature Teachers; Candyland, Mini-
Golf, Fort Nights and Firefly Storytimes
at the Islington Branch, as well as vacation
and summer reading programming for
children, teens, and adults. The Friends
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an armadillo to befriend. You could learn
to knit, tie-dye, relax in your bath, set up
a Homestead Act, de-clutter your home,
build a fort or win a plush elephant. We
investigated climate change, the Koreas
and Cuba and embraced everything Harry
Potter.

Please visit the Westwood Library.
Check out westwoodlibrary.org. Become a
member of the Friends. Make a donation.
You won't be disappointed and...Oh, the
places you'll go!

Jessie Turbayne
FOL President

also provided the extremely popular
“Summer Reading Champion Lives Here”
yard signs for young readers who read 50
or more hours over the summer. Driving
around Westwood you may have seen
many of these proudly posted in front
yards throughout the town.

The Westwood Public Library and our
Friends of the Westwood Public Library
are great resources and sources of pride
in our community. I'm so very thankful to
them for all the work they do in support
of the Westwood Public Library and those
we serve. I hope in the coming weeks you’ll
call or visit the Library to find out how you
can join and be part of our amazing group
of fabulous Friends!

Sincerely,
Tricia Perry
Library Director







